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Dear Pastor and friends,
   Truly, the Lord’s mercies are new every morning! I’ve been meditating quite a bit lately on our gracious Lord’s kindness in my life and our ministry. I find it difficult at times to comprehend why Jesus chooses to bless and use us, and I’m pretty certain that I never will completely understand it ‘til we get to glory. It doesn’t really matter why however, just that He does!
   First, the load of scripture, which we were shipping to Guadalajara, Mexico was ultimately sent to a church in Saltillo, Mexico instead, due to being unable to organize sufficient storage space for 24 pallets in Guadalajara. Hopefully, we’ll be able to take care of that problem in the near future and get some scripture sent their way. (Could it be that the Lord wanted those scriptures in Saltillo without our realizing it?) One thing is certain, none of it will go to waste! 
   Next, the load of scripture going to Oaxaca arrived safely, and as is always the case, it was unloaded by hand with the help of a good number of pastors and other workers. The Bibles, tracts and other scripture portions were gone very quickly. The need is so very great! All of this Gospel literature and Bibles are being put to use, reaching souls and strengthening those who have trusted Christ. If you’ll forgive my repeated use of the analogy, the best soldiers in the world cannot win any battles without bullets! You and I my friend, are supplying those gospel bullets to a legion of soul winning warriors, hallelujah!!
   At the end of September, into early October, I was blessed to be able to attend a rally held by the Beacon of Truth Baptist Ministries in Pennsylvania. Great preaching and fellowship of course, but the main blessing for me was getting to meet some of the amazing folks there who’ve supplied us with Bibles and other materials for a long time now. I had only ever communicated with them on the phone, or by email, and now I know some of them personally. Wonderful, dedicated servants they are too! I was also privileged to visit some outstanding churches in Virginia on the way, and another great church in Pennsylvania before heading back to the border. Again I say, God is so good to this preacher!!
   Also, we have a new gate scheduled to be installed on the property in the next week or so, which will allow a semi-trailer to be backed in off the highway, making loading and unloading scripture into our new building possible. We’ll do a little more cement work and then be ‘open for business’ at the new location. I’d like to thank the Seeds of Grace Transport Ministry, who donated 200 feet of power cable by which we can put electricity in the warehouse. This too should be hooked up over the next week or two. My hope and prayer is to have everything ready to go before the end of November.
   Please help us pray for the remaining finances needed to complete this project. Also, for another load of scripture which we hope to be able to ship to Guanajuato, Mexico by January at the latest. We need to gather the scripture, get it down to the border and prepare it for shipping. If we can’t get it done before the middle of December, it will not be able to go out until sometime in January.
   The truth is my friends, it is not us down here, but rather it is God working through you dear friends, who are            praying and giving, that is making all this happen. We are deeply indebted to you!
   We pray God will continue to bless and use us all as we endeavor to get God’s Holy Word into the hands of 
as many people as possible, while we still have time!
   We are truly your servants for Christ’s glory!!

Missionaries Jack and Gloria Ferguson
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